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Message from the Chairman 
 
 

Dear All Our Members, 
 

Thank for your passionate support to let me be 

the Chairman for the Institute for this coming 
Session. 

 
I would thank for those council members in the 

past Sessions for their contribution and effort 
to keep running the Institute. 

 
In this coming Session, on one side we shall 

continue to run the Institute, on another side 
we shall try to engage more with other 

Institutes and the society. 
 

Every one of you may come across good idea to develop the Institute, 
please raise it to the council for discussion of its feasibility. 

 

As the construction industry is on the high side in Hong Kong, every 
one of you should be tied up with your work. However, may I request 

you to spare some time to continuously support the Institute. 
 

Thank again for your passionate support for me. 
 

 

 
 

Kung Tung-shing 

The Chairman (2013-2014) 

 


